
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Asia – Crucial Crew 

On Friday 23rd May our Year 6 children will be taking part in ‘Crucial Crew’ at AFC 

Sudbury. This is run by Sudbury Arts Centre and is a very valuable experience and 

part of the PSHE curriculum. 

We have been allocated an afternoon session. The children will travel to AFC Sudbury 

by coach but we ask that you please collect your child from AFC Sudbury at 

3:45pm. 

Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/RGQY828U7D to a Google Form to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip.  

We will be asking for a donation of £4.60 per child to cover the cost of the coach to 
AFC Sudbury. This will be available to pay under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

  

Mr S Bassett 

Year 6 Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/RGQY828U7D

